
  
 

Ecole Cobble Hill Bursary Award 

 

The Parent Advisory Council of Ecole Cobble Hill Elementary is pleased to offer a 

bursary award in the amount of $1000, to be split by up to 4 students. 

 

This award is open to students who previously attended Ecole Cobble Hill or Ecole Mill 

Bay for at least 1 academic year who are entering studies in post-secondary education. 

 

Applications are accepted from public and private schools. 

 

Applicants do not need to be living in BC. 

 

Applications should consist of: 

 

1. A personal letter of request for the award telling us about yourself and the 

impact that your time at ECH has had on your goals and ambitions. 

2. Signed school declaration form (proof of attendance at Ecole Cobble Hill) 

3. Transcript of grades 

4. Resume 

5. Letter(s) or recommendation (from non-family members) 

 

The recipients of the Ecole Cobble Hill Award will be chosen from all eligible applicants 

at the discretion of the PAC executive.  Some criteria that are considered include 

contributions to the South Cowichan Valley community, expression of Ecole Cobble 

Hill’s values, and continued interest and promotion of French language. 

The award shall be dispersed to the chosen recipient(s) upon proof of enrollment in 

studies at a recognised post-secondary institution, and shall be paid directly to the 

institution.  The award must be used within 12 months of the recipient being notified of 

the award.  Requests for an extension beyond 12 months would be considered based 

on the reasons for request on an individual case basis.  

 

 

Send applications by April 10 to: 

PAC President 

Ecole Cobble Hill 

3642 Learning Way, Cobble Hill, BC, V0R1L2 


